
 

 
Product Discontinuation Notice 

Model 298 CPU Drawer  

Sciemetric Instruments Inc. | 359 Terry Fox Drive, Suite 100, Ottawa ON Canada K2K 2E7 | www.sciemetric.com 
Tel (613) 254-7054 | Fax (613) 254-5313 | Email: inquiries@sciemetric.com 

March 28, 2014 

Re: 298 CPU Drawer  

 

The Model 298 was introduced in the late 1990s and has been 
a robust solution for monitoring manufacturing processes for 
many years. However, as a result of the discontinuation of 
components used in the manufacture of the 298 CPU Drawer 
and the increasing costs of maintaining the legacy technology, 
Sciemetric is discontinuing the 298 CPU drawer. The intent of 
this notice is to inform our valued customers of the 
discontinuation and extend an opportunity for the last buy to 
meet your requirements.      

 

Key Dates 

Product Discontinuation Notice March 28, 2014 

Last Time Buy (date for last order acceptance) September 15, 2014 or while supplies last 

Warranty Support until As per Terms and Conditions or while 

supplies last 

Service and Repair Support until December 1, 2015 or while supplies last 

Customer service is a Sciemetric priority. Please note that while Sciemetric will endeavor to continue supporting legacy 
systems beyond the dates noted above, this support cannot be guaranteed.   

 

Alternative Product Options 

Sciemetric’s sigPOD® family offers a comprehensive lineup of even more powerful and versatile products for 
your test and monitoring needs for applications requiring up to 24 channels. Please contact your Sciemetric 
Representative or inquiries@sciemetric.com for information on the sigPOD and/or other Sciemetric solutions 
available to meet your part test and process monitoring requirements. 

 

 

If you have any questions about this notice or our products, please contact your Sciemetric sales representative, 
call us directly at 1-877-581-0112 or email inquiries@sciemetric.com.  
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